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Schmartboard Looking for Beta-Testers 
Schmartboard wants feedback before releasing new product families 

 
Fremont, CA (February 22nd 2005)-Schmartboard, a company that develops electronic 
circuit building blocks, is looking for potential beta-testers for new product lines to be 
released over 2005 and beyond.  
 
Schmartboard started shipping its original product in October 2003.  The product addressed 
the need to use surface mount components and the novel concept of being able to work on 
circuit blocks and then connecting the blocks together using the patent pending 
“SchmartBridge” technology. 
  
”According to Neal Greenberg, Schmartboard’s VP Sales and Marketing,   “Over the 16 
months that Schmartboard has been shipping, we have had a continuous dialogue with our 
customers to determine what needs must be addressed to make prototyping as easy and 
inexpensive as possible, Based on this input, we have spent money on R&D and have 
better defined our roadmap.” 
 
Schmartboard will release new products over 2005 that will address the concerns of 
Schmartboard users from industry, education, and the hobby market.  We would like to beta-
test many of these products before releasing them.  This will allow us to determine to what 
degree we have addressed some of the stated prototyping issues.  People who are 
interested in becoming Schmartboard Beta-testers can get information at: 
http://www.schmartboard.com/index.asp?page=SchmartLAND_Tester 
 
About SchmartBOARD (www.schmartboard.com) 
SchmartBOARDTM is committed to helping engineers, students, and hobbyists develop 
electronic circuits faster, easier, and less expensively than previously possible.  
Schmartboard’s patent pending Electronic Circuit Building Blocks makes this possible. 
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